
 
Dear Parents, 

It is time to kick off FCA for the 2019-20 school year! FCA is a non-denominational 
Christian sports ministry, open to all 3rd​ ​– 5th graders at WMES. Participants do not 
have to be athletes or involved in sports. Younger siblings of 3rd​ ​– 5th​ ​graders are also 
welcome to attend so that parents do not have to drop off children twice on FCA 
mornings.  

Please fill out and return the attached form to Mrs. Lay ASAP!​ Our first huddle will 
be Wednesday, September 25th, which is also “See You at the Pole” day. 
Subsequent meetings will be held on the ​third Thursday of the month​:  10/17, 11/21, 
12/19, 1/16, 2/20, 3/19, 4/16 & 5/21. Your child should be dropped off in car line at 
6:55 a.m. on FCA mornings.  

Breakfast/light snacks will be served at each meeting and we are asking for monetary 
donations to help cover the cost of the breakfasts. We alternate between hot and cold 
breakfast throughout the year. ​Please send donations along with the form below 
to Mrs. Lay in an envelope marked FCA. (If you send a check, please make it out 
to Jenni Ball.) You may also donate electronically through PayPal to: 
tnjball@yahoo.com 

Thanks to all of the generous parents for making it possible to serve breakfast to our 
students year after year!  

Thank you!  

FCA Parent 
Volunteers  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Student’s Name:_________________________________________________  

Homeroom 
Teacher:______________________________________________  

Siblings Attending and 

Grade(s):______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s 
Name(s):________________________________________________  

Email address:__________________________________________________  

 

mailto:tnjball@yahoo.com


Donation Amount Enclosed:$_________  

 


